TELEPHONE No. 22103.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

Belfast, 4th February, 1939.

Reference

Dear Mr Thomson,

On receipt of your letter of the 27th
ultimo, I interviewed the Bullders and discussed with
them the suggestions made for reinforcing the beams.
The Builders maintain that the beams as fitted are
emple, At their request I had to call their attention
to the matter in writing end esk for & plan to be
re-submitted. The plan with Builders' letter end
covering letter is now submitted offlecially.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely,

P SeoF

We Thomson, Esq., BeSce,

LONDONe




